
Check against delivery

Statement of the Chairman

Advisory Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Questions

10 December 2013

Progress on the implementation of recommendations related to strengthening
information and systems security across the Secretariat







4. Request for a subvention to the Extraordinary Chambers in the Courts of Cambodia

Turning now to the fourth subject, the Secretary-General's request for a subvention of
up to $51.1 million from the UN regular budget to the Extraordinary Chambers in the Courts
of Cambodia to cover the activities of the Chambers for the period from 1 January 2014 to 31
December 2015, I have the pleasure to introduce the report of the Advisory Committee,
A/68/7/Add. 12.

Given that both international and national components of the Extraordinary Chambers
have been funded from voluntary sources to date, pursuant to General Assembly resolution
57/228B, the Advisory Committee has never previously expressed any observations on the
level of its proposed budget or related staffing levels. The Committee also notes that the
report of the Secretary-General contains a request for a subvention, rather than a full-fledged
Decembepaa s18 m a hCommittee also noisotes ts acnaledhehave berentsm tdtheDec methodology/Add. 12.



5. Developments in the field of information and telecommunications in the context of

international security

Finally, Mr. Chairman,

I am pleased to introduce the Advisory Committee's report on the programme




